
Coming
up...

Pun of the day:
I did a

theatrical
performance

about puns. It
was really just
a play on words!

February 21

Office hours are
next Wednesday!!
☆...☆...☆...☆...☆
The 6th grade

Bunny Hop social
is in 2 weeks!

Make sure you have
a permission slip
and ASB sticker if
you plan to go!

Today is
International
Mother Language
Day! This event

was first
celebrated in
2000 and is
meant to
promote

awareness of
linguistic and

cultural
diversity.

This week’s
Golden Drum of 
Dreams winners:

John Love
Isla Read

Marlowe Hoang
Jojo Stone
Sammy Colvin

Make sure to
pick up your
rewards at the
B side of the

office!

Page by Anahita
A. and Lia S.



Summer
40.7%

Winter
29.6%

Spring
14.8%

Fall
14.8%

Summer
won!

We surveyed multiple
classes about what their
favorite season was. 

Students
surveyed:

54

Survey by Anahita A.
and Lia S.



You have seen the Sequoia podcast many times, but
have you ever wondered what goes on behind the
scenes? Well, I’m about to tell you everything
that goes into the production process!

First, we start with researching the air date. We
look for holidays, upcoming school events, and
leadership socials. 

Next, we write the script and check with the
anchors to make sure it sounds good. 

After that, we start filming. Most of the time we
record in the tech lab. We also record other
segments like interviews and PSAs.

Next comes the fun part: Editing and graphics! We
import the clips from the SD card and put them
into either iMovie or Capcut. There we trim the
clips and sequence them. We also make graphics in
Canva, such as intros and outros. When everything
is done, we export the full bulletin and we’re
ready to air!

Written by Lia S.



Question 2

Question
1“How long have

you been
teaching for?”
“I have been teaching for
12 years.”

What’s your
favorite part
of teaching?

“My favorite part is
getting to hang out with
kids, learn more when
teaching, and giving kids
second chances who might
not have had one before.”

Interview
by Ava V.


